
Jenni’s class Newsletter—Summer 2024 

Summer Term 2024  

Class team—Jenni, Taylor, Louise and 

Kim. 

 

 

 

 

Our Trips: 

Last half term we had a lovely trip to Butterfly world, where some of our children enjoyed holding a 
Butterfly and others really enjoyed looking at the different animals. 

Our stories this half term are:    Augustus and 
his smile and The Great Kapok tree. 

Our Curriculum this term: 

This term we will looking at lots of different and interesting topics. 

In Science  we will be learning about plants, what they need to grow, 

and even planting some of our own. 

In Geography we will be exploring Volcanoes, Mountains and 

Earthquakes. 

In History we will be learning all about the Royal Family, who 

they are, what they do and who our Monarch is. 

We continue to look forward to making lots more memories 

and learning new things this term. 

A polite reminder — 

As we are heading into Summer and hopefully the nice weather returns, please remember sunscreen 

and sunhats, caps. It would be very helpful if children’s clothing is labelled.  

Thank you! 


